
 

OxyContin® and OxyNEO® Class Action Settlement 

Important Update:  The Claims Deadline has been extended to June 

27, 2024. 

 

You are receiving this notice because you were previously informed that the OxyContin and 
OxyNEO class action settlement was approved Canada-wide. You and your family members 

may be entitled to compensation if you were prescribed in Canada, ingested, and subsequently 

developed an addiction to OxyContin® and/or OxyNEO® tablets at any time between January 1, 
1996 and February 28, 2017. The Claims Deadline has been extended to June 27, 2024. 

 

To obtain compensation under the Settlement, you must first determine if you are eligible, 

then file a Claim Form and submit the required supporting evidence to the Claims 
Administrator on or before the extended Claims Deadline of June 27, 2024.  

 

If you have already filed your claim, you do not have to submit it again.   

 

Please visit the Settlement website for more information: 

https://www.oxycontinclassactionsettlement.com/ 

Or contact RicePoint, the Claims Administrator: 

Mail: 

RicePoint Administration Inc. 

P.O. Box 3355 

London (Ontario) 
N6A 4K3 

 

Email: 

oxycontin@ricepoint.com 

 

Toll Free: 

1-888-663-7185 

https://www.oxycontinclassactionsettlement.com/
mailto:oxycontin@ricepoint.com

